
From:
To: Peterson, Samuel
Subject: Email follow up to voicemail left today
Date: Wednesday, November 30, 2016 3:33:44 PM

I received a referral letter from the DOJ and I hope that they have provided you with the
 documents I originally submitted. I have additional documents that I was denied access to
 originally by The EEC of KY but the Ky Attorney General ruling that they had violated the Open
 Records Act allowed me to receive additional and quite disturbing documents. I am attaching
 two of those. One is from the ADA/504 Coordinator for EEC, Nina Hockensmith and the
 second from the investigator who submitted her report concerning the visit on the day in
 question.

Ms. Hockensmith is the one who determined if there had been an ADA violation. She used a
 report from the investigator to make her determination. As can be seen from the
 attachments, my concerns are: The joking tone in which she is emailing others about my
 "serious" complaint and then the email from the investigator which suggests she can add or
 delete whatever is needed or not needed. Seeing this made me all the more certain that my
 original complaint was never investigated properly or taken seriously. I do not expect
 government workers who are ADA Coordinators to joke about citizens who are making
 serious  complaints. 

Please let me know what steps will be taken next and if there is a different procedure I will
 need to use to add this additional information.

Sincerely, 

, Playwright and NBCT
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